
 
 

Tuesday, March 24, 2020 
                   3:00 pm 

The Power of a Comma 
On Monday, March 23, 2020, Atlanta’s Mayor, Keisha Lance-Bottoms, issued an executive order that originally 
had the construction marketplace concerned that only public works construction projects were going to be 
allowed to continue moving forward.  

AGC Georgia has fielded dozens of calls this morning and understands how important governmental 
regulations are to your businesses.  

Questions to the Mayor’s office revealed the intention was for construction to remain in place and an 
important comma was omitted from the original executive order. 

Below is where the comma has now been inserted giving construction the authority to resume progress inside 
the City of Atlanta as long as you are using CDC guidelines.  

The full executive order, including the corrected language is included on the following pages.  
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